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Planning is underway for the 2021 Senior and Caregiver Expo. The
event is scheduled to take place Tuesday, October 26, 2021, from 9
a.m. until 1 p.m. at Life Church in Cookeville. Opportunities are
available for sponsorships for this year’s Expo event. UCAAAD is
currently seeking businesses and organizations to partner together to
help make for another successful Senior and Caregiver Expo here in
the Upper Cumberland. For more details about sponsorships or
general information, please contact Sara Martin (smartin@ucdd.org),
or Clare Farless (cfarless@ucdd.org), at 931-432-4111.

Several UCDD and UCHRA staff members attended a 101 Google Training event lead by UCDD
intern Harmon Wattenbarger. A recording of the training will be shared with the team via email
soon. Thank you, Harmon, for all of your hard work in putting this presentation together!
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Planning for 2021 SEnior Caregiver Expo begins

UCDD AGING TEAM PREPS FOOD BAGS FOR FAMILY CAREGIVER CLIENTS

Watch our Aging/Family Caregiver
team hustle! We have a total of 50 bags
(worth $50 each) containing groceries
going out to all of our family caregiver
clients across the 14-county Upper
Cumberland region. To learn more,
visit ucdd.org/aaad.
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https://ucdd.org/aaad/?fbclid=IwAR2XGiA9GLozwchUvauJadrumnTdf-xiQOQ0Lp5sbPFZ71h-NzbJZb1YMtk

